
                                                                                            

Rachel McMillan Nursery School and Children’s Centre.  
Part-time SENDCO (0.8) 

 

Salary:  Main/Upper Pay Scale depending on experience plus SEND allowance 

Start Date:  as soon as possible 

Closing Date:  Midday on 20th September 2024  
 

We are looking for a SENDCO to join our vibrant nursery school located in Deptford. 
 

Graded as outstanding since 2009, Rachel McMillan has continued to provide quality early years’ 

education since 1914. The ethos of our nursery school is to offer the best early learning 

experience for our children as well as exemplary support to all our families. 
 

You will have: 

 The National Award for SEN Co-ordination, or be willing to complete the SEN NPQ within 3 

years of appointment 

 Substantial and successful teaching experience in the Early Years age range, demonstrating a 

commitment to Early Years achievement 

 A proven track record of supporting children with SEND 

 Experience of working with internal and external stakeholders in relation to statutory 

requirements with SEND pupils 

 Designated Safeguarding Officer training or a willingness to have this training in order to be a 

Deputy DSO. 

 A commitment to working in partnership with staff, parents and the community to promote 

inclusion and equity for all 
 

In return, we can offer – 

 A supportive and friendly staff team who are committed to working with families and the 

wider community 

 A purpose-built environment designed for young children with a wonderful garden 

 A child centered, inclusive setting with an exciting and challenging curriculum 

 A diverse community with children who are excited about learning 

 A commitment to your professional development 

 A comprehensive Employee Assistance Programme 
 

Visits to the school are welcome by prior arrangement; please contact Rashida Deen to arrange a 

time admin@rachelmcmillan.greenwich.sch.uk. 
 

Interviews will take place on 27th September 2024. 
 

On completion, please email application forms to  

admin@rachelmcmillan.greenwich.sch.uk  
 

Rachel McMillan Nursery School is an equal opportunities employer. Rachel McMillan Nursery 

School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and expects all 

staff to share this commitment.  All appointments will be conditional to a satisfactory Enhanced 

Disclosure being obtained via the Disclosure and Barring Service. 
 

In line with KCSIE guidance, as part of the shortlisting process, we reserve the right to conduct 

an online search on shortlisted candidates as part of our due diligence and to share any pertinent 
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information found concerning a candidate's suitability to work with children with the panel to be 

discussed at interview stage. 


